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Welcome to our latest Oaking

Developments Update!

Any access for the sites can be arranged by 

contacting Oaking Developments on 01492 338 228

This week has been hugely important 

for our sites as interest in the North 

Wales property hits the headlines and 

our developments edge closer to 

completion! 



The scaffolding for Block 1 has 

now been removed, revealing the 

whole site for the first time!

Cedar Court

Block 1 Cedar Court

Our contractors have now finished 

the painting and are now 

concentrating on external finishing



We have received a few

querieswith regardsto the

car park for Cedar Court 

this week.

View of  extended patio area in Block 2

Cedar Court

This will be one of  the last 

areas to complete, however 

we have altered the designs 

slightly to move the whole 

block further back and to 

provide more space between 

the cars and the edge of  

Block 2.


